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The Albany Police Department continues to provide the community with the tools and resources to help keep them informed and 
safe. 

The Albany Police Department wants to remind citizens that California's Megan's Law was enacted in 1996 and allows the California 
Department of Justice (CA DOJ) to provide information to the public about specified registered sex offenders.  

The Megan’s law website (https://www.meganslaw.ca.gov/) is a source for citizens to obtain information about registered sex 
offenders.  Please be aware sex offenders who are registered as transient may not appear on the website unless you do the 
following steps when exploring the website: 

• Check the INCLUDE TRANSIENT OFFENDERS box located on the left side of the screen 

• Click the SHOW LIST link at the top middle of the page 

A link to the Megan’s law website is also available on the Albany Police Department Website:  
 https://albanyca.org/pdlinks  

AC Alert is the Mass Notification System used by City and County 
agencies throughout Alameda County to rapidly disseminate criti-
cal alerts to persons who live, work, or visit Alameda County. AC 
Alert is capable of sending alerts by voice, text, email, social me-
dia, and Nixle notifications.  Make sure we can reach you when 
it’s critical.  
Register with AC Alert at www.acalert.org. 

ANOTHER GREAT SOURCE OF INFORMATION TO STAY CONNECTED.  SIGN UP TODAY! 

https://www.meganslaw.ca.gov/
http://albanyca.org/pdlinks

